Arcadia Local Schools Safe Return to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Service Plan

Arcadia Local Schools has been and will continue to provide In-Person Instruction for the 2021-22 school year.  We will no longer be offering an on-line option through the school for the 2021-22 school year.  While a mask mandate is no longer in effect students may continue to wear a mask if they wish.  We will continue to encourage hand washing and when possible social distancing.  We will continue to maintain scheduled cleaning and sanitary procedures to provide healthy facilities.  We will continue to follow local health department requirements concerning contact tracing in combination with isolation and quarantine procedures.  We will make accommodations for staff and students to get vaccinated when possible.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Educationally the district offered free summer credit recovery to any 7th-12th grade student needing credits.   During 2021-22 school year the district will be offering 1st-6th grade students after school intervention/learning recovery and provide free transportation.
Arcadia Local Schools will review this plan by the end of the first semester to determine if any revisions are needed.  Please feel free to contact your building principal with any suggestions or concerns during this recovery process.  Together as a community we can move forward making sure no student is left behind. 
